Recital Directions/Rules

Recital is at the Garner Performing Arts Center, same place as the rehearsals!

You will need to arrive 30 minutes prior to the performance time to get your child settled. You are to bring your child along with their costumes, shoes, tights, etc. in a bag to the backstage lobby! You cannot bring your child through the front lobby and/or auditorium, all doors will be locked. Must come to Backstage Lobby! Make sure to write your child's name on everything (costume, tights, shoes, headpiece, etc.). A DanZe Zone Staff Member will take your child to the correct dressing room! They need to come dressed and ready in their first costume!

There are no parents or people backstage unless you have volunteered to be a backstage helper. (Not allowed past backstage doors). Parents are not allowed to come backstage during intermission either.

No dancer will be allowed to leave the recital early or go sit in the audience. All dancers will stay with us backstage until the end of the recital. Dancers can be picked up after the recital is over at the backstage lobby. Do not enter the backstage lobby when the recital is over; just wait outside until we open the doors and hand you your child! We do this for three reasons. The 1st reason is safety, that is the most important thing to us and we need to know where the children are at all times, so they will be with us until the end. The 2nd reason is respect. All dancers have worked very hard and I feel that it is rude to leave halfway through the show. Moving in the audience causes distractions to the dancers and other observers. The 3rd reason is that at the end, all students will do their finale dance on stage and receive their trophies! There are backstage moms to help change the children so you can sit back and enjoy the show! The kids are in very trustworthy and experienced hands! I promise!!! This rule is not negotiable! Thank you for understanding and being supportive. Thank you!